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February 3-7, 2025

Pride in Foodservice Week honors the dedication and 
hard work of nutrition and foodservice professionals, 

along with their teams, for their invaluable contributions 
to the non-commercial foodservice industry. 

Visit www.ANFPonline.org/PIFSW to learn how to 
participate in this year’s celebration!

#PIFSW25



What is Pride in Foodservice Week?
February 3-7, 2025, is designated Pride in Foodservice Week by 
ANFP. This week recognizes the tireless contributions of nutrition and 
foodservice professionals. 

Now in its 34th year, Pride in Foodservice Week will be celebrated in 
facilities across the country in various ways. Spread awareness of this 
initiative by displaying the mini promotional poster found on the back of 
this page in your department, cafeteria, or dining room. 

How can you celebrate? 
Some celebration ideas we’ve seen in previous years include: 

•	Present mugs, polo shirts, or other items to foodservice staff
•	Collect food and other donation items for those in need
•	Publish a newsletter that highlights staff’s favorite recipes or healthy 
eating tips

Download the social media toolkit and explore other ways to celebrate 
at: www.ANFPonline.org/PIFSW

Share your ideas!
Let your fellow members know how you plan to celebrate #PIFSW25 
by sharing on ANFPConnect. Visit connect.ANFPonline.org to join the 
conversation!
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